
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-06-12-070 

 
TO  : TO ALL COMPONENT MEDICAL SOCIETIES 
 
SUBJECT   :  EXTENSION OF THE VALIDITY OF CERTIFICATE OF  

GOOD STANDING  
 
DATE  : JUNE 12, 2020 
 

 

Warm greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

  

Please be informed that the PMA Board of Governors, during its Board of Governors’ 

Meeting held on May 29, 2020, has approved to extend the validity of the Certificate of 

Good Standing for FY 2019-2020 of PMA and its Component Societies until such time 

that the quarantine period is lifted. (Board Resolution number 211 Series of 2020) 

  

The Board of Governors believes that it is vital to extend the validity of the Certificate of 

Good Standing during this pandemic as we would like to unburden our PMA members 

who have been battling the virus in the front lines. 

  

The Committee on Membership Services and Development is aware of the difficulties 

in complying with attendance and participation requirements to national and local 

component society activities, projects, and advocacies during the quarantine period, 

and deems it appropriate to recognize the validity of Certificate of Good Standing of the 

previous fiscal year 2019-2020 for this current fiscal year 2020-2021, until the 

quarantine is lifted.  

  

Stay safe and let us not cease from praying for the safety of everyone. 



  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
IAN N. FRANCISCO, MD 
Chairman 
Committee on Membership Services and Development 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
 
 
RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 
Secretary General 

 
 

 
JOSE P. SANTIAGO JR., MD 
President 

    


